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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: New PSNC website launched; update on the C-19 costs review and appeals process; register for Population Health Management Webinar; Pharmacy vaccination services survey.

New PSNC website launched   
We are pleased to announce that the new PSNC website is now live and in its final testing phase. For a period of several weeks starting today, on entering the PSNC website visitors will be invited to either continue using the existing site or to switch to using the new site instead.  

A lot of work has gone into developing the new website, including a sizeable content audit, updating the homepage, improving the search functionality, and introducing a new public-facing section. 

We would greatly appreciate it if visitors to the new site could let us know what they think, and in particular record any problems they experience either via the short feedback survey on the new site or by email to website@psnc.org.uk. This will support the testing phase and allow PSNC’s Communications Team to identify and rectify any issues, however minor, as soon as possible.  

Find out more

Update on the COVID costs review and appeals process
The pre- and post- payment verification (PPV) of contractors’ COVID cost claims continues. Although most contractors that have been audited have been paid in full, a number have had part of their claim disallowed by NHSBSA as a result of PPV.

The details of how these contractors can dispute any unpaid amounts have now been finalised. A final right of appeal exists when all other avenues of review are exhausted. The April 2022 Drug Tariff sets out this process as an initial independent internal review and then (if still needed by the contractor) a subsequent appeal to NHS Resolution.

Learn more about the appeals process 

Register for Population Health Management Webinar
Community pharmacy teams are invited to a webinar about how pharmacies can improve the health of their local population on 19th May, from 7-9pm. Registration for this event is required by 16th May. 

The Population Health Management Webinar is being jointly held by NHS England and NHS Improvement (NHSE&I), the Royal Pharmaceutical Society (RPS) and the Association of Pharmacy Technicians UK (APTUK). The event forms part of the Inclusive Pharmacy Practice programme, which celebrated its one-year anniversary in March.

Register for this webinar

International survey about the evolution of community pharmacy vaccination services
The World Pharmacy Council (WPC), working with Pfizer, is asking community pharmacists from around the world to contribute to the future direction of the sector.  

This survey is the first of its kind and aims to collect information on community pharmacists’ attitudes, experiences, and support requirements in relation to the provision of vaccination services. The responses will help inform the future direction of pharmacy vaccination services.

Complete the survey
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